REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Port of Walla Walla, Walla Walla County, Washington (Port)
Request for Proposals for Port Attorney

The Port of Walla Walla requests proposals from qualified attorneys and/or law firms to provide
general legal advice to the Port, its Commissioners, Executive Director and Senior Staff as to the
legal risks related to certain courses of action, to recommend legal strategies, to ensure
compliance with all relevant laws and statutes, to review and write contracts and leases, to
recommend and engage special legal counsel on matters as directed and approved by the Port
Commission or the Port Executive Director, and to represent the Port as its general legal counsel.
The Port desires an attorney who is familiar with and has experience in all phases of the law as it
applies to municipal corporations in the State of Washington and who is knowledgeable about
port district related matters and the laws relating thereto (in particular, Title 53 RCW).

The Request for Legal Services Proposal may be downloaded on the Port’s website:
www.portwallawalla.com. For additional information contact Patrick H. Reay, the Port’s
Executive Director, at 509-525-3100 or e-mail at pr@portwallawalla.com.

All proposals must be submitted in writing to the Port of Walla Walla on or before October 11,
2016. The Port’s mailing address is 310 A Street, Walla Walla, WA 99362.



